
River Oaks Elementary 

SDMC Meeting 
April 17, 2024  

3:00 pm - 4:00 pm 
 

 
 

Agenda 
 

• Welcome and School Guiding Statement 

• School Action Plan 
o 23-23 SAP Closeout 
o 24-25 New SAP Overview of Action Items 

▪ New expectations 
▪ Teacher roles 

• Staffing Update 
o New positions for next year 

▪ Part-time Reading Intervention (Ms. McQueen) 
▪ Student Information Rep (Registrar) 
▪ Assistant Principal 
▪ Teacher Specialist (Special Populations) 
▪ Teacher Assistant 

o Current Openings 
o Retirement Recognition – May 30th  

• Instructional Updates 
o Curriculum selections for ELA: HMH and Math: Eureka 
o Supplemental resources 
o Departmentalization 3-5th grades 

• Q & A/Next Steps 

 
 
 
 



Meeting Minutes 
 

3:15 PM – Meeting Started 
 
Mr. Dedrick opens the meeting with a welcome and reading of the School Guiding Statement.  
 
School Action Plan is discussed from 22-23 school year. This action plan included 3 key actions, focusing 
on math and reading instruction and special education. A meeting will take place in May to share 
reflections with parents and community members on the year’s curriculum, assessments, and updates on 
the instructional policy. This will provide an opportunity for families to provide feedback on curriculum and 
the campus instructional policy as it relates to core subjects. 
 
School action plan for next year will include 4 key action items, including instruction, IB, special 
populations, and culture. The leadership team is finalizing the action plan before getting feedback from 
teachers.  
 
Mr. Dedrick shared an update on staffing. New positions for next year include: Part-time Reading 
Interventionist, Student Information Rep (Registrar), Assistant Principal, Teacher Specialist (Special 
Populations support), and a Teacher Assistant. The committee reviewed current openings. Mr. Dedrick 
has formed a hiring committee made up of one teacher from each grade level and from specials. Mr. 
Johnson and Ms. Trice also sit in on the interviews. We have two returning teachers coming back to ROE 
next year.  
 
The committee reviewed Instructional Updates. Multiple meetings took place with teachers to review 
curriculum resources for next year and make selections for the district to provide. Curriculum selections 
for ELA: HMH and Math: Eureka. Several supplemental resources have been chosen by grade level 
teams and Mr. Dedrick is working with the PTO board to provide those updates for next year’s budget.  
 
After multiple staff meetings and gathering feedback from community members and stakeholders via a 
survey and speaking with parents at PTO meetings, the decision has been made that if 3-5 grade 
teachers would like to pilot departmentalization next year, they will be granted the opportunity to do so 
with support from administration. Meetings are still taking place in upper grades to make plans and design 
schedules. At this time, there is not a definitive plan ready to share, but teachers are hard at work with 
school leaders and will share when the plans are ready.  
 
4:10 PM – Meeting Adjourned 

 


